
Our February CSR Meeting was held on February 11th, 2025.  The meeting was a hybrid 

meeting, both in-person and on Zoom.

Central Office finances: For the period from December 21st, 2024, through January 20th, 

2025, Central Office had an income of $14,000 and expenses of $6,189 for a GAIN of 

$7,811.  Our balance was $24,786 where our prudent reserve is $19,000 ($5,786 over our 

prudent reserve).  We are super grateful for our members.

Old Business:

We need a chairperson to head the Founder’s Day Picnic committee.  The Founders’ Day 

Picnic will be June 14th, 2025 at Mooney’s Grove Park in Visalia.

We have re-opened on Mondays, from 9 AM to 1 PM.  Glenda V. is our new volunteer.  We 

are thrilled that we can be of service to our fellowship on Mondays again.

New Business:

CSRs are asking their groups what they think about doing pre-sale tickets for the 

Founders’ Day picnic.  Last year, we prepared way too much food, and pre-sale tickets 

might be a way to mitigate that.

Our website, aa-tulareco.org, had begun crashing every five minutes due to our calendar 

software going obsolete.  We had to remove it, and have since installed new software.  

Unfortunately, there is no direct way of migrating the old data, so the new calendar is 

being recreated from scratch, by hand.  If your group has an event that needs to be on our

calendar, please send the information to tccof@hotmail.com.  Please add anything like this

to our calendar: your group's monthly or quarterly business meetings, any AA roundups 

or conferences you're aware of, your 9th Tradition Service Committee's monthly meetings.

This ensures all members can easily access the information.
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